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Andrea Gyger

From: Gary L Scheimer 

Sent: Sunday, May 10, 2015 9:16 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Comments - working draft election rules

Hello, 

  

I was asked to provide my comments for consideration by the draft election rules committee.  

  

We should have a more rigorous process of verifying the legitimacy of voters in our state. Voters should each 

year be required to produce a valid Colorado drivers license, proof of US citizenship, and a rent receipt or 

residence tax receipt. 

  

When the Governor announces that all ballots will be mail in, a last minute addition of polling stations in his 

favored districts should be considered election fraud. 

  

Any accounting of mail in ballots should allow adequate time to receive and tally overseas ballots, especially 

from APO's. 

  

Good day, Gary Scheimer   




